
 

 

 

 

 
 
19 January 2022 
 
RE: Face Coverings 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
This evening I have received the following information from the Department of Education.  
 
"From tomorrow, Thursday 20 January, face coverings are no longer recommended in classrooms 
and teaching spaces for staff, and students. They were introduced in classrooms at the start of the 
spring term as a temporary measure.  

From Thursday 27 January, face coverings are no longer recommended in communal areas for staff, 

and pupils and students in year 7 and above." 

Please remind your child to bring a face mask to school tomorrow to wear when moving around the 

school. If you have any questions, please email the school at enquiry@corearena.academy 

Many thanks 

 

Raj Mann,  

Headteacher 
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